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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

OF THE LANDMARKS PRESERVATION BOARD 

 

To consider 

 

Landmark Nomination for the Following Property: 
 

 

Century Building 

400 Queen Anne Avenue N / 10 Harrison Street 

 
The Landmarks Preservation Board will consider this nomination at its 

meeting on Wednesday, October 18, 2017, at 3:30 p.m. in the Seattle City 

Hall, 600 4th Avenue, Floor L2, Room L2-80 “Boards & Commissions”. 

 
 

The public is invited to attend the meeting and make comments.  Written comments should be 

received by the Landmarks Preservation Board at the following address by  

October 17, 2017, by 3:00 p.m.: Seattle Landmarks Preservation Board, Dept. of 

Neighborhoods, P.O. Box 94649, Seattle WA 98124-4649 (mailing address).   

 

A copy of the Landmark Nomination will be available for public review at the Queen Anne 

Branch Library, 400 W. Garfield St. after August 20th; telephone: 386-4227, and at the 

Department of Neighborhoods Office, at Seattle City Hall, 600 4th Ave, 4th Floor, telephone: 

684-0228. The nomination is also posted on the Department of Neighborhoods website: 

http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/preservation/landmarks.htm  under the heading of 

“Current Nominations.” 

http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/preservation/landmarks.htm

